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On 6/23/2020 the PennDOT BRADD e-Notification system will be moved to a new server. 
 
This is the last e-mail you will receive from the old server penndot-bradd@listserver.bakerprojects.com.  
 
The new e-Notification server will use the following e-mail addresses: 

penndot-bradd@listserv.bakerprojects.com  – send questions to the list 
penndot-bradd-subscribe-request@listserv.bakerprojects.com  – send blank e-mail to subscribe 
penndot-bradd-unsubscribe-request@listserv.bakerprojects.com  – send blank e-mail to unsubscribe 
 

In the new e-mail addresses, “listserver” now becomes “listserv”. 
 
Action Items: 
 
Starting on 6/23/2020, if you want to continue to receive e-Notifications you will need to renew your subscription 
by sending a blank e-mail to penndot-bradd-subscribe-request@listserv.bakerprojects.com to subscribe to the 
new server.  You must then reply to the confirmation e-mail with “OK” in the body of the message to complete 
your subscription. 
 
If you do not see the confirmation e-mail in your Inbox, please look for it in your Spam or Junk E-Mail folder. If you 
locate the confirmation e-mail in your Spam or Junk email folder, then it is recommended that you add a rule to 
your e-mail software to allow all e-mails from “@listserv.bakerprojects.com” to be delivered to your Inbox. 
 
 
Please direct any questions concerning the above to: 
 
 
Paul Brandl, P.E.   |   BRADD Manager 
PA Department of Transportation   |   Bureau of Project Delivery 
Bridge Design and Technology Division 
400 North Street – 7th Floor   |   Harrisburg, PA 17120-0094 
Phone:   717.787.7057   |   Fax: 717.783.8217 
E-mail:   pbrandl@pa.gov 
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